OEPARTRE - TOWN OF HARRISON
| POLICE DEPARTMENT

650 North Street
Harrison, New York 10528

Phone: (914) 813-7542 ~ Fax: (914) 813-7428
Email: jv102@harrisonpdny.gov

John T. Vasta
Chief of Police

January 13, 2022

Supervisor Richard Dionisio and
Members of the Town Board
Town/Village of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Re:  Donation to the Harrison Police Department

Supervisor Dionisio and Members of the Town Board:

I respectfully request this donation in the amount of $200 check #1086 be accepted from
Project Reach donated to the SRO Department in memory of Matthew W. Barone nephew of
School Resource Officer Robert Budde.

This check should be deposited in the Police Donation Account line #009-0000-786-0000
and should be utilized for spending at the discretion of the Chief of Police.

Respectfully,
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Ce: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller



